Megan Egbert

From: Michael Kirby <chfsanit@uncashd.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 8:51 AM

To: Megan Egbert

Subject: RE: 24SITE3 - 1492 Hartford New London Tpke

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Megan,
My comments are below.

1] The District has no objection to the proposed use of the property.
2] Additional test holes and a percolation test are required prior to final approval and the issuance of a septic permit.

From: Megan Eghert <megbert@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 2:50 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Michael Kirby <chfsanit@uncashd.org>; dcolter@seccog.org; Paul Barnes <pbarnes@montville-ct.org>; John Meigel
<JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; khaubert@claengineers.com; Matthew Davis <mdavis@montville-ct.org>

Subject: 24SITE3 - 1492 Hartford New London Tpke

Good Afternoon,

Below please find the link to access Application Materials and Site Plans for the proposed Site Improvements at
1492 Hartford New London Turnpike:

https://link.edgepilot.com/s/be7f4274/v4Q0mX Wzr0gb37PvcDdLrA2u=https://www.townofmontville.org/form
-repository/24-site-3-1492-hartford-nl-tpke/

Please review the documents and forward any comments to my attention.
Thank you,

Megan Egbert

Administrative Assistant

Land Use and Development
Town of Montville

310 Norwich New London Tpke
Uncasville, CT 06382
860.848.6779

Links contained in this email have been replaced. If you click on a link in the email above, the link will be
analyzed for known threats. If a known threat is found, you will not be able to proceed to the destination. If
suspicious content is detected, you will see a warning.



